

WIRE

S.S. "ISONOMIA"

The Owners were informed on the 5th instant that the Committee adhered to their previous decision that Mr. Bulow should join Mr. Buchholz in carrying out the Third S.S. No.1 on this steamer.

A further cable has now been received from Mr. Buchholz stating that the Owners desire that Mr. Bulow should ^{join in} not ~~carry~~ out the survey, and propose that after a survey has been carried out at Libau by Mr. Buchholz, the steamer should be examined at the first opportunity by an Exclusive Surveyor in England.

It is submitted that in the circumstances the Owners' proposal might be acceded to, provided that after the survey at Libau has been carried out a further survey by an Exclusive Surveyor in England be carried out at an early date.

The Owners must clearly understand that if the Surveyor in England requires any further repairs to those recommended by Mr. Buchholz, they will have to be carried out.

The Riga Surveyor might be informed by cable :-

"Proposal you hold survey at Libau and further survey
"carried out in England approved. Writing fully".

Spec. W.R. 6.7.27
© 2021 Lloyd's Register Foundation

009815-009826-0015